Seizure Precautions For Pediatric Bedside
Nurses
Right here, we have countless ebook seizure precautions for pediatric bedside
nurses and collections to check out. We additionally manage to pay for variant
types and moreover type of the books to browse. The tolerable book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as well as various further sorts of books
are readily handy here.
As this seizure precautions for pediatric bedside nurses, it ends going on
creature one of the favored book seizure precautions for pediatric bedside
nurses collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to
see the incredible ebook to have.
Elsevier's Clinical Skills Manual: Child Health Nursing, 1sae - E-Book Arora
2020-05-05 The South Asia edition of Elsevier Clinical Skills Manual: Child
Health Nursing has got the original content from the Elsevier Clinical Skills
website and adapted to suit the B.Sc. Nursing curricula of South Asian
countries. The content quality and suitability to the South Asian curricula has
been validated by renowned experts and faculty members. This comprehensive book
will help B.Sc. Nursing students to clear their concepts about various
pediatric nursing procedures. This perfect clinical guidebook can also be used
by nursing officers working in pediatric settings to update their knowledge and
skill. Fully compliant with the new syllabus prescribed by the Indian Nursing
Council Content organized in chapters, text presented in points Steps of
procedures are based on current and best practices Chapter content presented
under heads like Overview, Supplies, Child and Family Education, Assessment and
Preparation, Procedure, Monitoring and Care, Expected Outcomes, and
Documentation Content richly supported by figures and tables Latest guidelines
related to hand hygiene and CPR, recommended by WHO and American Academy of
Pediatrics, have been added Videos related to the procedures available on the
MedEnact website
Maternity and Pediatric Nursing Susan Ricci 2020-08-26 Confidently help
students establish the knowledge base and critical thinking skills to ensure
safe, effective maternity and pediatric nursing care with this practical text.
Designed for today’s curricula and focused on improving levels of wellness
across the life span, Maternity and Pediatric Nursing, Fourth Edition,
addresses a broad spectrum of maternity coverage with an emphasis on the most
commonly encountered clinical challenges, guiding students through real-world
patient care scenarios and building the clinical reasoning and judgment
capabilities essential to success throughout their nursing careers.
Pediatric Nursing Margot R De Sevo 2014-09-12 This volume in the Content Review
Plus Practice Series polishes your knowledge of pediatric nursing while
sharpening your critical thinking and test-taking skills. Each chapter offers a
concise, yet comprehensive review of the topic, followed by NCLEX-style
questions in both multiple-choice and alternate-item formats. Rationales for
both correct and incorrect answers, as well as test-taking tips, explain how to
apply critical thinking to the question types—great preparation for classroom
exams and the NCLEX-RN® Exam.
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Maternal-Child Nursing Care Optimizing Outcomes for Mothers, Children, &
Families Susan Ward 2015-06-03 It offers the perfect balance of maternal and
child nursing care with the right depth and breadth of coverage for students in
today’s maternity/pediatric courses. A unique emphasis on optimizing outcomes,
evidence-based practice, and research supports the goal of caring for women,
families and children, not only in traditional hospital settings, but also
wherever they live, work, study, or play. Clear, concise, and easy to follow,
the content is organized around four major themes, holistic care, critical
thinking, validating practice, and tools for care that help students to learn
and apply the material.
Essentials of Pediatric Nursing Theresa Kyle 2019-12-09 Confidently deliver the
foundation student nurses need for sound nursing care of children and their
families with Essentials of Pediatric Nursing, Fourth Edition. A unique
concept-based approach and nursing process focus help students go from concept
to application by building on prior knowledge, establishing an understanding of
broad concepts before instilling the ability to solve problems in complex
situations. Supported by Interactive Case Studies, Unfolding Case Studies,
Clinical Reasoning Alerts and other active learning features, this accessible
text emphasizes active, conceptual learning to help you make the most of your
class time and foster essential critical thinking throughout your course. NEW!
Clinical Reasoning Alerts promote critical thinking in the nursing process and
strengthen students’ clinical reasoning. NEW!Unfolding Patient Stories, written
by the National League for Nursing, foster meaningful reflection on commonly
encountered clinical scenarios. Atraumatic Care sections throughout deliver
helpful tips for providing atraumatic care to children in relevant situations.
Take Note! features alert students to especially critical information in each
chapter. Consider This! prompts engage students in commonly encountered reallife scenarios to enhance their critical thinking and clinical reasoning.
Thinking About Development boxes highlight relevant special development
concerns. Healthy People 2030 boxes help students connect pediatric nursing
practices to the achievement of these objectives. Evidence-Based Practice boxes
familiarize students with recent evidence-based research findings and related
recommendations for practice. Teaching Guidelines equip students to effectively
educate children and their families about various pediatric nursing issues.
Drug Guides enable fast reference of actions, indications and significant
nursing implications for commonly used medications in pediatric care. Common
Laboratory and Diagnostic Tests and Common Medical Treatments tables guide
students through the diagnostic process and detail common medical or surgical
treatments for a broad range of disorders. Nursing Procedures provide step-bystep guidance for pediatric variations on common nursing procedures. Concept
Mastery Alerts clarify pediatric nursing concepts and improve students’
understanding of potentially confusing topics identified by Lippincott® PrepU
adaptive learning data. Developing Clinical Judgment sections coach students to
apply clinical judgment to specific chapter concepts and scenarios. Practicing
for NCLEX NCLEX-RN®-style review questions strengthen students’ exam readiness
and highlight areas needing further review. NEW! 15 Practice and Learn Growth
and Development Case Studies on thePoint provide essential practice evaluating
the appropriate course of action for real-life clinical scenarios. NEW! 15
Skill-based Pediatric Videos available on thePoint clarify key concepts and
skills in growth and development, communicating with children and providing
nursing care to the child in the hospital.
Thompson's Pediatric Nursing Debra L. Price 2005 Rev. ed. of: Thompson's
pediatric nursing. 2004.
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Nursing Interventions Classification (NIC) - E-Book Howard K. Butcher
2013-12-27 Covering the full range of nursing interventions, Nursing
Interventions Classification (NIC), 6th Edition provides a research-based
clinical tool to help in selecting appropriate interventions. It standardizes
and defines the knowledge base for nursing practice while effectively
communicating the nature of nursing. More than 550 nursing interventions are
provided — including 23 NEW labels. As the only comprehensive taxonomy of
nursing-sensitive interventions available, this book is ideal for practicing
nurses, nursing students, nursing administrators, and faculty seeking to
enhance nursing curricula and improve nursing care. More than 550 researchbased nursing intervention labels with nearly 13,000 specific activities
Definition, list of activities, publication facts line, and background readings
provided for each intervention. NIC Interventions Linked to 2012-2014 NANDA-I
Diagnoses promotes clinical decision-making. New! Two-color design provides
easy readability. 554 research-based nursing intervention labels with nearly
13,000 specific activities. NEW! 23 additional interventions include: Central
Venous Access Device Management, Commendation, Healing Touch, Dementia
Management: Wandering, Life Skills Enhancement, Diet Staging: Weight Loss
Surgery, Stem Cell Infusion and many more. NEW! 133 revised interventions are
provided for 49 specialties, including five new specialty core interventions.
NEW! Updated list of estimated time and educational level has been expanded to
cover every intervention included in the text.
Pediatric Nursing Certification Express Review Springer Publishing Company
2022-07-15 Improve retention with this high-speed review for test-day success!
Designed as a last-minute gut check for your certification exam, this guide is
written by pediatric nurses who have your back, providing you with quick,
digestible nuggets of the most pertinent topics on the PNCB and ANCC exams. Use
this small but mighty book during the last month of your preparation to
strengthen your knowledge and get ready to tackle the exam with confidence!
Organized by body system and following the most recent exam blueprints, this
guide covers all the pediatric topics and professional issues you’ll need to
know for the exam. Each system-based chapter includes signs and symptoms, labs
and other diagnostic testing, treatment, nursing interventions, patient
education, and more. Key Features: Offers a succinct high-yield rapid review of
nearly 100 disorders you’ll likely see on the exam Includes useful pharmacology
tables for each system-based chapter and a dedicated chapter to pharmacology
Provides essential details about child growth and development Provides
important alerts, complications, nursing pearls, and pop quiz questions to
highlight extra-important information Boosts your confidence with a 100% pass
guarantee CPN® is a registered trademark of the Pediatric Nursing Certification
Board (PNCB), and PED-BC™ is a registered trademark of the American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC). PNCB and ANCC do not sponsor or endorse this
resource, nor do they have a proprietary relationship with Springer Publishing
Company.
Clinical Nursing Skills and Techniques - E-Book Anne Griffin Perry 2013-12-24
Known for its clear, comprehensive coverage of over 200 evidence-based skills,
Clinical Nursing Skills & Techniques is today’s leading nursing skills
reference. It features nearly 1,000 full-color photographs and drawings, a
nursing process framework, step-by-step instructions with rationales, and a
focus on critical thinking and evidence-based practice. This edition includes
new coverage of patient-centered care and safety guidelines, an emphasis on
QSEN core competencies, and links to valuable online resources. Written by the
trusted author team of Anne Griffin Perry and Patricia A. Potter, and now
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joined by new author Wendy Ostendorf, this reference helps you perform nursing
skills with confidence. Coverage of QSEN core competencies includes delegation
and collaboration, guidelines for reporting and recording, and pediatric,
geriatric, home care, and teaching considerations. Unique! Using Evidence in
Nursing Practice chapter covers the entire process of conducting research,
including collecting, evaluating, and applying evidence from published
research. Comprehensive coverage includes 212 basic, intermediate, and advanced
nursing skills. Clinical Decision Points within skills address key safety
issues or possible skill modifications for specific patient needs. Icons
indicate video clips related to skills and procedures in the book and related
lessons in Nursing Skills Online. Rationales for each skill step explain why
steps are performed in a specific way, including their clinical significance
and benefit, and incorporate the latest research findings. The five-step
nursing process provides a framework for the description of skills within
overall client care. Unique! Unexpected outcomes and related interventions
alert you to what might go wrong and how to appropriately intervene. Online
checklists and video clips may be downloaded to mobile devices. NEW PatientCentered Care sections address issues unique to people of specific cultural,
ethnic, and demographic backgrounds — a QSEN core competency. NEW Safety
Guidelines sections cover the global recommendations on the safe execution of
skill sets — also a QSEN core competency. UPDATED Adverse Event Reporting (AER)
procedural guideline covers the correct response to Serious Event Reporting
within the healthcare facility. NEW! Safe Transfer to a Wheel Chair procedural
guideline focuses on the safety aspect of this common maneuver. NEW!
Communicating with the Cognitively Impaired Patient skill provides the
understanding and protocol for dealing with patients who are unable to
communicate in a typical manner. NEW! Assessing the Genitalia and Rectum skill
includes complete information and rationales. NEW! Caring for Patients with
Multi-Drug Resistant Organisms (MDRO) and C. difficili skill covers this
growing challenge to patient welfare and to healthcare providers.
Pediatric Nursing Kathryn Rudd 2013-10-10 All of the field’s must-have
information is delivered in an easy-to-grasp, visually clear and precise
design.
Lippincott Review: Pediatric Nursing Mary Muscari 2015-10-28 Lippincott Review:
Pediatric Nursing is an outline-format, inexpensive, paperback review book for
undergraduate nursing students that can be used for course or subject review or
NCLEX preparation. Contains NCLEX-style review questions in each chapter, a
comprehensive exam, and additional questions on a back-of-book CD-ROM. This
edition includes new NCLEX-style innovative item questions.
Maternal-Child Nursing Emily Slone McKinney, MSN, RN, C 2012-09-24 Ideal for
accelerated maternity and pediatrics courses, Maternal-Child Nursing, 4th
Edition is filled with user-friendly features to help you quickly master
essential concepts and skills. It offers completely updated content that's easy
to read and understand. Plus, active learning tools give you the chance to
practice applying your knowledge and make learning fun! Critical Thinking
Exercises allow you to apply your knowledge to realistic clinical situations.
Nursing care plans assist you with applying the nursing process to plan
individualized care for the most common maternity and pediatric conditions.
Critical to Remember boxes summarize and highlight essential, need-to-know
information. Communication Cues provide practical tips for effective verbal and
nonverbal communication with patients and families. Clinical Reference sections
in pediatric chapters present information relevant to each body system,
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including anatomy and physiology, differences in the pediatric patient, and
related laboratory and diagnostic tests. Integrated electronic features match
icons in the text, so you can use print and electronic resources more
effectively together. Using Research to Improve Practice boxes help you
determine proper care to reinforce best practice. Spanish translations are
included for phrases commonly encountered with maternity and pediatric
patients. Improved design makes the text easier to read, and up-to-date photos
ensure accuracy.
Mosby's Pocket Guide to Nursing Skills and Procedures - E-Book Anne Griffin
Perry 2014-03-18 Take this reference to clinicals or on the job for quick
access to nursing skills! Based on Perry & Potter's market-leading Clinical
Nursing Skills & Techniques, Mosby's Pocket Guide to Nursing Skills &
Procedures, 8th Edition presents 85 key skills in a convenient spiral-bound, Ato-Z format. Step-by-step instructions include full-color photos plus
rationales explaining why and how to use specific techniques. This edition adds
coverage of two new skills. With the latest in evidence-based practice, this
guide helps you perform basic nursing skills safely and effectively. Also
available as an eBook for use on hand-held devices! Safety alerts highlight
important information for patient safety and effective performance of skills.
Unexpected outcomes and related interventions help you troubleshoot potential
problems and take appropriate actions to address them. Special Considerations
address teaching, the home care setting, and care modifications for pediatric
and geriatric patients. Clear, two-column format shows how to perform skills,
with rationales for each step explaining the reason behind the practice and the
benefit to patients. A Gloving logo identifies procedures in which clean gloves
should be worn or gloves should be changed in order to minimize the risk of
infection. Documentation guidelines include a bulleted list of what should be
reported and recorded in the patient records. Alphabetical organization of
skills makes it easy to find information quickly, and each skill begins on a
new page. A convenient pocket size and spiral binding allow the book to fit
easily into your coat pocket and to stay open on the page you want. UNIQUE! Upto-date content is based on the most recent edition of Perry & Potter’s
Clinical Nursing Skills & Techniques, the bestselling nursing skills text. NEW!
Additional nursing skills include instructions for blood glucose testing and
applying a pressure bandage, both important skills in today's practice.
Maternal-Child Nursing - E-Book Emily Slone McKinney 2021-09-03 Build your
skills in the science and art of maternity and pediatric nursing! MaternalChild Nursing, 6th Edition makes it easy to understand the essentials of
women’s health, maternity, and children’s nursing care. It simplifies the steps
of the nursing process and relates them to care, helping you develop clinical
judgment skills and provide safe, effective care in evidence-based practice.
This edition adds case studies preparing you for the new Next Generation NCLEX®
examination. Best of all, active learning tools and features make it fun to
master nursing concepts, offering plenty of opportunities to apply your
knowledge to the practice setting. Nursing Care Plans help students apply the
nursing process to plan individualized care in the most common maternity and
pediatric situations. Clinical Reference sections in pediatrics chapters
provide basic information on disorders and their related anatomy and
physiology, differences in body systems between children and adults, commonly
used drugs, lab values, diagnostic tests, and procedures. Clinical Judgment
boxes highlight situations designed to test clinical judgment skills. Health
Promotion boxes highlight information needed to perform a comprehensive
assessment of well infants and children at various ages. Safety Alerts
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emphasize what is important to remember when providing safe and optimal quality
care. Pathophysiology boxes present an illustrated overview of illnesses and
how to manage them. Want to Know boxes provide teaching guidelines, including
sample answers for questions that are likely to be asked or topics that need to
be taught. Communication Cues offer practical tips for verbal and nonverbal
communication with patients and families. Glossary at the end of the book gives
students quick access to all key terms and definitions. NEW! Next Generation
NCLEX® (NGN) examination-style case studies expose students to how content will
be tested in the exam; case studies are either single-situation or unfolding
studies. NEW! Updated Drug Guides summarize the latest information on
medications.
Saunders Canadian Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN Linda Anne Silvestri
2016-09 Now there's a Canadian edition of the book that is often called the
'the best NCLEX(R) exam review book ever! Saunders Canadian Comprehensive
Review for the NCLEX-RN(R) Examination provides everything your students need
to prepare for the NCLEX exam -- complete content review and over 5,100 NCLEX
examination-style questions in the book and online. This is the first edition
to put the NCLEX-RN(R) exam in a Canadian context. An Evolve companion website
includes instructor resources that make it easy to integrate this book into any
course, along with detailed feedback and assessment for your students' work.
Don't make the mistake of assuming the quality of the questions is the same in
all NCLEX exam review books, because only this book includes the kind of
questions that consistently test the critical thinking skills necessary to pass
today's NCLEX exam. Even better, all answers include detailed rationales to
help students learn from their answer choices, as well as test-taking
strategies with tips on how to best approach each question. Written by the most
trusted name in NCLEX review, Linda Anne Silvestri, and featuring special
resources to help Canadian students succeed, this is THE book of choice for
NCLEX preparation. Read any customer review or ask your colleagues to see why
there's nothing else like it!
Pediatric Nursing Gannon Tagher 2019-08-29 Immerse Yourself in the Role of a
Pediatric Nurse Develop the clinical judgment and critical thinking skills
needed to excel in pediatric nursing with this innovative, case-based text.
Pediatric Nursing: A Case-Based Approach brings the realities of practice to
life and helps you master essential information on growth and development, body
systems, and pharmacologic therapy as you apply your understanding to fictional
scenarios based on real clinical cases throughout the pediatric nursing
experience. Accompanying units leverage these patient stories to enrich your
understanding of key concepts and reinforce their clinical relevance, giving
you unparalleled preparation for the challenges you’ll face in your nursing
career. Powerfully written case-based patient scenarios instill a clinically
relevant understanding of essential concepts to prepare you for clinicals.
Nurse’s Point of View sections in Unit 1 help you recognize the nursing
considerations and challenges related to patient-based scenarios. Unfolding
Patient Stories, written by the National League for Nursing, foster meaningful
reflection on commonly encountered clinical scenarios. Let’s Compare boxes
outline the differences between adult and pediatric anatomy and physiology.
Growth and Development Check features alert you to age and developmental stage
considerations for nursing care. The Pharmacy sections organize medications by
problem for convenient reference. Whose Job is it Anyway? features reinforce
the individual responsibilities of different members of the healthcare team.
Analyze the Evidence boxes compare conflicting research findings to strengthen
your clinical judgment capabilities. How Much Does It Hurt? boxes clarify the
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principles of pediatric pain relevant to specific problems. Hospital Help
sections alert you to specific considerations for the hospitalization of
pediatric patients. Priority Care Concepts help you confidently assess patients
and prioritize care appropriately. Patient Teaching boxes guide you through
effective patient and parent education approaches. Patient Safety alerts help
you quickly recognize and address potential safety concerns. Interactive
learning resources, including Practice & Learn Case Studies and Watch & Learn
Videos, reinforce skills and challenge you to apply what you have learned.
Learning Objectives and bolded Key Terms help you maximize your study time.
Think Critically questions instill the clinical reasoning and analytical skills
essential to safe patient-centered practice. Suggested Readings point you to
further research for more information and clinical guidance.
Elsevier’s Canadian Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN Examination - E-Book
Linda Anne Silvestri 2021-06-14 Prepare for success on the NCLEX-RN® exam with
the review book written for Canadian nursing students! Elsevier’s Canadian
Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, 2nd Edition provides
everything you need to prepare for the NCLEX® exam — complete content review
and more than 5,000 NCLEX examination-style questions in the book and online.
Proving that not all NCLEX exam review books are the same, only this book
includes the kinds of questions that consistently test the critical thinking
skills needed to pass today's NCLEX exam. In addition, all answers include
detailed rationales and test-taking strategies with tips on how to best
approach each question. From Canadian editors Patricia Bradley and Karin PageCutrara, and NCLEX review experts Linda Anne Silvestri and Angela Silvestri,
this edition integrates Canadian approaches to nursing, making this the only
comprehensive review text written from a fully Canadian perspective. It’s THE
book of choice for NCLEX preparation! More than 5,000 practice questions in the
text and online offer ample testing practice. UNIQUE! Detailed test-taking
strategy and rationale is included for each question, offering clues for
analyzing and uncovering the correct answer option. UNIQUE! Priority Nursing
Action boxes provide information about the steps you will take in clinical
situations requiring clinical judgement and prioritization. UNIQUE! Pyramid
Points icons indicate important information, identifying content that typically
appears on the NCLEX-RN® examination. UNIQUE! Pyramid Alerts appear in red text
and highlight important nursing concepts. UNIQUE! Priority Concepts — two in
each chapter — discuss important content and nursing interventions. New
graduate’s perspective is offered on how to prepare for the NCLEX-RN, in
addition to nonacademic preparation, the CAT format, and test-taking
strategies. Mnemonics are included to help you remember important information.
75-question comprehensive exam covers all content areas in the book in the same
percentages that they are covered on the actual NCLEX-RN test plan. Practice
questions on delegation, prioritization, and triage/disaster management
emphasize these areas on the NCLEX exam. Companion Evolve website provides 25
new Next Generation NCLEX® (NGN)-style questions plus all alternate item format
questions including multiple response, prioritizing (ordered response), fillin-the-blank, figure/illustration (hot spot), chart/exhibit, video, and audio
questions. Question categories on Evolve are organized by cognitive level,
client needs area, integrated process, and content area, allowing completely
customizable exams or study sessions. UNIQUE! Audio review summaries on Evolve
cover pharmacology, acid-base balance, and fluids and electrolytes.
Saunders Q & A Review for the NCLEX-PN® Examination E-Book Linda Anne Silvestri
2022-04-12 To pass the NCLEX-PN® exam on your first try, you need practice!
Saunders Q & A Review for the NCLEX-PN® Examination, 6th Edition prepares you
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for exam success with more than 5,600 practice questions, each reflecting
current nursing knowledge and the latest test plan framework. Answer questions
in the book, or go to the Evolve website to answer interactive questions in
Study mode or in Exam mode for a more realistic testing experience. To enhance
your review, each practice question includes a test-taking strategy and
rationales for both correct and incorrect answers. Written by NCLEX experts
Linda Silvestri and Angela Silvestri, this book is part of the popular Saunders
Pyramid to Success, which has helped thousands of nurses pass the NCLEX-PN
exam! 1,265 NCLEX-PN® Examination-Style questions are included in the book, and
the Evolve website includes all of the questions from the book plus an
additional 4,400 questions. Content organized by Client Needs and Integrated
Processes mirrors the actual NCLEX-PN exam, providing a logical review for exam
preparation and end-of-course standardized exams. UNIQUE! Detailed test-taking
strategy and rationale for each question provides clues for analyzing and
uncovering the correct answer option, along with rationales for both correct
and incorrect options. Case studies include a client scenario and accompanying
practice questions. UNIQUE! Priority Nursing Action tips are provided for each
question to clarify the most important nursing considerations and interventions
for each scenario. Categorization of questions allows you to select questions
by cognitive level, client needs, integrated process, and clinical content
area. All alternate item format questions are included, providing the practice
needed to master critical thinking skills and understand prioritization.
Graphic options questions on Evolve familiarize you with these alternate item
format question types that could appear on the NCLEX®. Introductory chapters
cover preparation guidance for the NCLEX-PN, test-taking strategies, clinical
judgment and NGN item types, non-academic preparation, and a new graduate’s
perspective on the NCLEX-PN experience. NEW! Next Generation NCLEX® (NGN)
Examination-Style questions prepare you for the biggest change to the NCLEX-PN
test plan to date. NEW! Content reflecting the latest NCLEX-PN® test plan
incorporates the most current clinical updates. NEW review questions are added
on special populations, gastrointestinal, and complex care, covering the latest
guidance.
Nursing Interventions & Clinical Skills - E-Book Anne Griffin Perry 2011-05-05
With its new condensed format, completely reorganized and updated content,
respected author team, and new lower price, Perry and Potter's Nursing
Interventions and Clinical Skills, 5th Edition is your all-around best choice
for learning the skills and techniques you'll use every day in practice.
Covering 181 skills, this highly accessible manual conveniently groups all
related skills together, so you can find information quickly. The companion
Evolve website features 50 video clips, skills checklists, and much more,
ensuring your successful mastery of each skill. Contains 180 skills and
techniques (basic, intermediate, and advanced) you'll use every day in
practice. Presents every skill in a logical, consistent format: Assessment,
Planning, Implementation, Evaluation -- improving the quality of patient care.
Pairs each step with an appropriate rationale, helping you understand and
remember why specific techniques are used. Features Safety Alerts that
highlight unusual risks inherent in the next step of the skill, helping you
plan ahead at each step of nursing care. Uses a Glove icon as a reminder to don
clean gloves before proceeding to the next step of the skill, improving patient
safety. Guides you in Delegation and Collaboration, explaining when to delegate
a skill to assistive personnel, and indicating what key information must be
shared. Highlights Special Considerations such as information unique to
pediatric or geriatric patients, to raise awareness of additional risks you may
face when caring for a diverse patient population. Provides sample
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documentation of nurses notes so that you can learn to communicate effectively
to the patient care team. Contains multimedia resources such as video clips,
skills performance checklists, interactive exercises, and more, all easily
available to you on the companion Evolve website at no additional cost. Content
has been reorganized to make topics easier to find, improving ease of use.
Covers new topics that will help you develop the skills needed to practice
according to the TJC and ACCN recommendations. Covers new skills that will
prepare you for nursing practice in a wide variety of environments. Features a
unique new chapter, Using Evidence in Practice, that introduces you to using
evidence to solve clinical problems. Introduces you to Consistent Patient
Identification Protocol as recommended by The Joint Commission, improving
quality of care and patient safety. Includes enhanced and greatly expanded endof-chapter exercises, now featuring case study questions, NCLEX alternate
format questions, and multiple-choice questions.
Pediatric Nursing - E-Book Debra L. Price 2014-04-11 Covering evidence-based
pediatric nursing care from infancy through adolescence, Pediatric Nursing: An
Introductory Text, 11th Edition provides a clear, easy-to-read guide to
pediatric nursing for LPN/LVN students. Content in this edition is reorganized
for a "best of both worlds" approach to pediatric nursing, with early chapters
devoted to normal growth and development by age group followed by chapters
covering the most common childhood disorders grouped by body system. Updated
coverage reflects the latest issues in pediatric nursing care, including
childhood obesity and teenage pregnancy. Clinical Snapshots and Nursing Care
Plans with critical thinking questions show how to apply the nursing process in
real patient care scenarios. Written by noted pediatric nursing educators Debra
L. Price and Julie F. Gwin, this market-leading textbook provides the essential
knowledge you need to succeed in LPN/LVN practice. Reading Level: 9.6 Nursing
Care Plans with critical thinking questions reinforce problem-solving skills as
the nursing process is applied to pediatric nursing, with NEW critical thinking
answer guidelines provided on the companion Evolve website Evolve to help you
understand how a care plan is developed and how to evaluate care of a patient.
UNIQUE! Free, built-in Study Guide includes scenario-based clinical activities
and practice questions for each chapter. Complete, concise coverage of
evidence-based pediatric nursing care includes cultural and spiritual
influences, complementary and alternative therapies for pain management, and
pediatric psychophysiologic responses to bioterrorism and threats of
bioterrorism. UNIQUE! Clinical Snapshots describe patient scenarios and include
photographs of pediatric assessment and specific disorders, helping you apply
critical thinking skills to clinical situations. Did You Know boxes list
assessment data to help you recognize possible pediatric disorders. Nursing
Brief boxes stress key points and help in prioritizing information.
Communication boxes offer tips and techniques for successful nurse-patientfamily communication. Health Promotion boxes and content highlight familycentered care, wellness, and illness prevention. Home Care Considerations boxes
address home care issues for children with chronic illnesses and congenital
disorders as well as community-based care issues including immunization,
nutrition, and overall health promotion. UNIQUE! LPN Threads make learning
easier, featuring an student-friendly reading level, key terms with phonetic
pronunciations and text page references, chapter objectives, special features
boxes, and full-color art, photographs, and design.
Broadribb's Introductory Pediatric Nursing Nancy T. Hatfield 2007-10-01 The
Seventh Edition of this colorful, student-friendly LPN/LVN textbook has been
thoroughly revised to provide even more of the knowledge and skills today's
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students need to provide safe and effective pediatric care. The text covers
foundations and special concerns of pediatric nursing, age-specific
developmental information, and clinically-focused coverage of common pediatric
illnesses and disorders, organized by growth and development. An updated art
program includes hundreds of photographs and illustrations. Workbook pages at
the end of each chapter include NCLEX-PN style review questions, study
activities, critical thinking questions, and dosage calculations. A bound-in
CD-ROM includes Watch & Learn video clips and pediatric dosage calculation
problems.
NURSING: The Ultimate Study Guide Nadia R. Singh, BSN, RN 2011-11-17 Not your
typical study guide, this single resource contains all of the core information
an undergraduate nursing student needs to know from the first day of nursing
school through the NCLEX-RN. Written in a succinct, well-organized, easy-toread format, the guide closely follows the standard nursing curriculum and is
designed as a reference for every core nursing course. To maximize successful
exam preparation, the text highlights in each chapter important material most
likely to appear on the NCLEX-RN. Chapters are organized in a clear, consistent
format with information presented in friendly conversational style. For every
disease presented there is a definition, triggers, symptoms, and nursing care.
Nursing students will no longer be burdened with the substantial cost of
purchasing individual study guides for each topic, since all of the information
needed to master core nursing curriculum is contained in this compact and pithy
resource. Key Features: Provides a complete, compact study resource for daily
use in clinical and class settings Designed to accompany students through all
nursing school curricula and NCLEX-RN preparation Condenses 15 separate study
guides into one succinct volume Includes separate chapters for all five core
courses (Medical/Surgical, Fundamentals, Maternal/Child, Pediatrics,
Psychiatric/Mental) Identifies important material likely to appear on course
tests and the NCLEX-RN with the "TQ" (test question) designation appearing next
to appropriate content. Organized logically according to standard nursing
curriculum Includes a definition, triggers, symptoms, and nursing care for
every disease presented
Saunders Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN Examination, Third South Asian
Edition-E-book Linda Anne Silvestri 2020-06-29 Often called "the best NCLEX®
exam review book ever," Saunders Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN®
Examination offers everything you need to prepare for the NCLEX® exam—complete
content review, audio reviews and 3400 NCLEX® examination–style questions in
the book and online. Written by the most trusted name in NCLEX® review, Linda
Anne Silvestri, and adapted for South Asia by Annu Kaushik, Saunders
Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, Third South Asia Edition is
The book of choice for NCLEX® examination review. But don’t just take our word
for it—read any customer review or ask your classmates to see why there’s
nothing else like it! • NEW! Thoroughly updated content reflects the latest
NCLEX-RN® test plan and incorporates clinical updates. • NEW! Clinical Judgment
Situations test critical thinking skills and Next Generation NCLEX® item types
assist in applying the skill of clinical judgment. • NEW! UPDATED! Bioterrorism
content includes information on nuclear radiation. • Several NEW prioritizing
questions test prioritizing skills. • NEW! Pharmacology classifications code
with practice questions helps you to focus on specific medication classes. •
NEW! Care of Special Populations chapter focuses on nursing care of special and
vulnerable populations. • NEW! Complex Care chapter includes information on
sepsis, shock, sedation, critical care nursing interventions, and more. • NEW!
Health Problem code with every practice question helps you to focus your study
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on particular topics. • NEW! Anemia section added to the Oncological and
Hematological Problems chapter. • NEW! Systematic case scenario helps you focus
on applying health and physical assessment concepts. New to this edition •
Orientation to various examination • New Quick review sheets o Nursing
Management of COVID – 19 • Nursing Management of Specific Cases • Important
Clinical conditions review
Essentials of Pediatric Nursing Terri Kyle 2008 "Essentials of Pediatric
Nursing is intended for Pediatric Nursing courses with an integrated pediatric
curriculum. It provides a unique concept-based approach and nursing process
focus, that helps students go from concept to application by building on
previously mastered knowledge from other courses. Organized into four logical
units, Kyle: Essentials of Pediatric Nursing covers a broad scope of topics
with an emphasis on common issues and pediatric-specific information. In
addition, it has a variety of learning features to ensure student retention,
such as, Healthy People 2010 boxes, Threaded Case Studies and Comparison Charts
highlighting common diseases. Plus, it includes a BONUS CD-ROM and companion
website that provide numerous resources for both students and instructors,
including video clips of each developmental stage and care of the hospitalized
child!
Pediatric Nursing Debra L. Price 2008-01-01 Part of the popular LPN Threads
series, the new edition of this market-leading textbook presents a clear, wellorganized exploration of pediatric nursing for LPN/LVN students. It integrates
cutting edge information with updated content, offering useful learning tools
to reinforce fundamental concepts. Organized according to developmental stages,
the book covers pediatric nursing from infancy to adolescence, with a separate
chapter on end-of-life care for children and their families. With its easy-toread, clear writing style, it provides exactly the right depth and breadth of
content for LPN/LVNs. Organization by developmental stages. UNIQUE! Pediatric
psychophysiologic responses to bioterrorism and threats of bioterrorism are
found in Chapter 1. UNIQUE! Nursing Briefs stress important content-related
points and help you prioritize information. Communication Alert boxes identify
key tips, specific to establishing successful nurse-patient-family
communication. UNIQUE! Community Cues address home care and community-based
care issues and tie in nursing care with larger community-based problems, such
as nutrition, immunization, and health promotion. UNIQUE! Data Cues list
assessment data to help you recognize possible pediatric disorders. Nursing
Care Plans with Critical Thinking Questions reinforce the nursing process as
applied to pediatric disorders. 13 Skills follow the nursing process and are
clearly presented in an Action/Rationale format and teach basic procedures used
by the LPN/LVN in pediatric nursing settings. UNIQUE! Chapter 3 includes a
section on NIC/NOC, classification systems used in many clinical and hospital
settings. Online Resources appear at the end of each chapter and provide an
opportunity for further study. Perforated Self-Assessment Workbook included at
the back of the book features a variety of matching, multiple-choice, study
questions, case studies with critical thinking questions, and Internet
activities. UNIQUE! Critical Thinking Snapshots of selected clinical situations
with brief scenarios are located after the Critical Thinking Questions at the
end of selected Nursing Care Plans and provide visual examples of specific
disorders to help you apply critical thinking skills to clinical situations.
UNIQUE! January 2007 Recommended Childhood Immunization Schedule (Appendix A)
for children, adolescents, and catch-up growth immunizations provide the most
up-to-date information for nurses and families. UNIQUE! JCAHO's Lists of
Dangerous Abbreviations, Acronyms, and Symbols provides guidelines for the
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prevention of medication administration error, especially serious in pediatric
dosages. Health Promotion boxes highlight wellness and disease prevention in
light of relevant Healthy People 2010 objectives. Content on evidence-based
practice, increased cultural content added to Chapter 1: Child Health Evolution
and new information on complementary and alternative therapies in Chapter 3:
Care of the Hospitalized Child have been added. Home Care Tips related to
specific disorders supplement the content on home care in Chapter 3.
Nursing Care of Children Susan R. James 2014-04-14 Master the art of caring for
children with most effective, efficient, and affordable title on pediatric
nursing care. Taking on a family focus, this student-friendly text teaches
growth, development, and information on the major body system alterations.
Plus, dramatically streamlined content and new learning tools make this new
edition even more tailored to your learning needs. Expert reviews of chapter
content ensure all chapters include current practices, terms, and updated
information. Health Promotion boxes summarize information from the American
Academy of Pediatrics to teach you how to perform a comprehensive assessment of
well infants and children at various ages. Illustrated Procedure boxes include
step-by-step instructions for common nursing tasks. Pathophysiology boxes
explain changes in physiology that occur in a variety of diseases and disorders
in children. Nursing process highlighted in nursing care plans and in-text
discussions. Clinical Reference pages provide students with easy-to-find
reference sections, including basic anatomy and physiology, pediatric
differences, related laboratory and diagnostic tests, and commonly prescribed
medications. Safety Alert boxes highlight patient safety as part of the QSEN
initiative for better outcomes of nursing care. Updated Evidence-Based Practice
boxes (formerly Using Research to Improve Practice) assist you in determining
best practices in your future care of children. Patient-Centered Care boxes
guide you in teaching the parents and child about self-care in the home and
follow-up care in community-based health care settings. Streamlined Nursing
Care Plans have been reformatted to make them easier to read and use. Updated
photos throughout the book keep the text up-to-date and visually appealing. Key
concepts are highlighted in the book and their definitions are provided in a
glossary.
Saunders Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, Fourth South Asia
Edition - E-Book Annu Kaushik 2022-11-15 Saunders Comprehensive Review for the
NCLEX-RN® Examination, Fourth South Asia Edition - E-Book
Saunders Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination - E-Book Linda Anne
Silvestri 2016-09-02 Often called the ‘the best NCLEX® exam review book ever,’
Saunders Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, 7th Edition
provides everything you need to prepare for the NCLEX exam — complete content
review and 5,200 NCLEX examination-style questions in the book and online.
Don't make the mistake of assuming the quality of the questions is the same in
all NCLEX exam review books, because only this book includes the kind of
questions that consistently test the critical thinking skills necessary to pass
today's NCLEX exam. Even better, all answers include detailed rationales to
help you learn from your answer choices, as well as test-taking strategies with
tips on how to best approach each question. Written by the most trusted name in
NCLEX review, Linda Anne Silvestri, and updated to reflect the most current
2016 NCLEX test plan, Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, 7th
Edition is THE book of choice for NCLEX examination review. But don’t just take
our word for it — read any customer review or ask your classmates to see why
there's nothing else like it!
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Introductory Maternity and Pediatric Nursing Nancy T. Hatfield 2013-11-07
Written specifically for the LPN/LVN student, this Third Edition of
Introductory Maternity and Pediatric Nursing provides clear, well-illustrated,
and clinically relevant coverage of pregnancy, birth, and pediatrics to help
student’s master key clinical and critical thinking skills and prepare for the
NCLEX® exam and successful practice. This Third Edition is enhanced by new care
plans in the clinical chapters, new case studies, a new art program, a new
pronunciation guide, and more. Online video clips of live births, Cesarean
delivery, breastfeeding, pediatric milestones, the well child, and the
hospitalized child bring concepts to life in dynamic full color. To ensure
student mastery of key topics, an integrated workbook at the end of each
chapter includes NCLEX-style questions (many NEW to this edition), study
activities, and critical thinking: "What Would You Do?" exercises.
Broadribb's Introductory Pediatric Nursing Nancy T. Hatfield 2003-01-01 This
full-color revision of LPN/LVN level pediatrics text condenses prenatal and
newborn coverage and features expanded asthma coverage and care of the well
child. The text is organized as follows: chapters on developmental stages (age
groups) are followed by chapters covering related and common diseases within
each stage/age group. The final unit of the text includes the child with
chronic health problems and the dying child. New recurring features include Web
activities, pediatric triage checklists, and case studies. Connection Website:
connection.LWW.com/go/lpnresources.
Pediatric Nursing Mary E. Muscari 2005 An outline-format, inexpensive,
paperback review book for undergraduate nursing students that can be used for
course or subject review or NCLEX preparation. Contains NCLEX-style review
questions in each chapter, a comprehensive exam, and additional questions on a
back-of-book CD-ROM. This edition includes new NCLEX-style innovative item
questions.
Pediatric Nursing Procedures Vicky R. Bowden 2012 "Family-centered care (FCC)
is a philosophy of care that acknowledges the importance of the family unit as
the fundamental focus of all healthcare interventions (Chart 1-1). This model
of care recognizes the collaborative relationship between the family and the
professional care provider in the pursuit of being responsive to the priorities
and needs of families when they seek healthcare"--Provided by publisher.
Introduction to Maternity and Pediatric Nursing Gloria Leifer, MA, RN, CNE
2014-09-11 Part of the popular LPN Threads series, Introduction to Maternity ;
Pediatric Nursing provides a solid foundation in obstetrics and pediatric
nursing. An easy-to-follow organization by developmental stages, discussion of
disorders by body system from simple-to-complex and health-to-illness, and a
focus on family health make it a complete guide to caring for maternity and
pediatric patients. Written in a clear, concise style by Gloria Leifer, MA, RN,
this edition reflects the current NCLEX test plan with additional material on
safety, health promotion, nutrition, and related psychosocial care. "...
provides clinical information and insights in a concise, structured and
informative way that encourages critical thinking." Reviewed by Kim Shrieves on
behalf of Nursing Times, April 2015 Concise, yet comprehensive, content is
presented within the scope of practice for the LVN/LPN, but with sufficient
depth to facilitate students in a ladder program allowing them to be successful
with the ADN program requirements for the specialties. Step-by-step procedure
lists throughout the text help you master important maternity and pediatric
nursing processes with Skills Performance Checklists available on the Evolve
seizure-precautions-for-pediatric-bedside-nurses
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website. Nursing Care Plans with Critical Thinking Questions reinforce the
nursing process and strengthen problem-solving skills as applied to maternity
nursing. Logical organization of content from simple-to-complex and health-toillness makes locating and accessing information easy. Key terms with phonetic
pronunciations and text page references help improve terminology and language
skills of English-as-a-Second-Language (ESL) students and students with limited
proficiency in English, before they enter clinical practice. Health Promotion
boxes emphasize the importance of family-centered care, health promotion and
illness prevention, women's health issues, and growth and development of child
and parent to help you understand and teach wellness and disease prevention to
patients in your care. Nutrition content highlights the importance of proper
nutrition for women before, during, and after pregnancy (for those who are
breastfeeding), as well as critical information about the nutrition needs and
problems of newborns, infants, and children. Nursing Tips throughout provide
pertinent information applicable in the clinical setting that reinforces what
you have just learned while building on previously learned information. NEW!
Unfolding case studies with illustrations follow first-time parents Tess and
Luis throughout the stages of pregnancy and birth of their twins, with a series
of critical thinking questions. NEW! Updated NCLEX exam-style review questions
have been revised to a higher cognitive level to better reflect the NCLEX
examination. NEW! Expanded coverage of bioterrorism and natural disasters
better reflects the evolving role of the nurse in disaster situations. NEW!
Enhanced appendix includes Pediatric Lab Values for quick and easy reference.
Saunders Q&A Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination - E-Book Linda Anne Silvestri
2014-10-01 With more than 6,000 unique test questions that you won’t find in
Saunders Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, Saunders Q&A
Review for the NCLEX-RN® Examination, 6th Edition provides the additional
practice you need to prepare for and succeed on the NCLEX-RN exam! To enhance
your review, each question includes a test-taking strategy, rationales for
correct and incorrect answers, and page references to major nursing textbooks.
The Evolve companion website adds a pre-test to help in identifying any areas
of weakness, and lets you answer questions in study or exam mode. Written by
the most trusted name in NCLEX exam review, Linda Anne Silvestri, this book
organizes questions to match the Client Needs and Integrated Processes found in
the most recent NCLEX-RN test plan. This review is part of the popular Saunders
Pyramid to Success, which has helped more than 1.5 million nurses pass the
NCLEX exam! Rationales are provided for both correct and incorrect answer
options. A detailed test-taking strategy is included for each question,
providing clues for analyzing and selecting the correct answer. All alternate
item question types are represented, including multiple response,
prioritizing/ordered response, fill-in-the-blank, illustration/hot spot,
chart/exhibit questions, graphic option, and questions incorporating audio and
video. Questions categorized by cognitive level, NCLEX® client needs area,
integrated process, priority concepts, and clinical content area help you focus
on the question types you find most difficult. A Priority Nursing Tip is
included with each question, highlighting need-to-know patient care
information. Page references to Elsevier nursing textbooks direct you to study
and remediation material for any question answered incorrectly. Chapters
organized by Client Needs simplify review and reflect the question mix in the
NCLEX-RN test plan blueprint. An 85-question comprehensive exam represents the
content and percentages of question types identified in the NCLEX-RN test plan.
An Evolve companion website includes a pre-test to help in identifying any
areas of weakness, and allows you to choose an area of study by content
category and to answer questions in study or exam mode. Preparation guidance
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for the NCLEX-RN includes chapters on academic and nonacademic preparation,
advice from a recent nursing graduate, and transitional issues for the foreigneducated nurse. NEW! Online and mobile updates will address the new NCLEX test
plan to be released in April 2016. NEW! Content from the latest NCLEX-RN® test
plan covers the newest topics you could see on the exam. NEW! Additional
practice questions in the book and on the Evolve companion website bring the
total to over 6,000 test questions. NEW! Color-coded strategic words in each
test-taking strategy refer you to content review and strategy discussions in
the Silvestri Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN and Strategies for Test
Success products.
NURSING: The Ultimate Study Guide Nadia R. Singh 2011-11-17 Print+CourseSmart
Introduction to Maternity and Pediatric Nursing - E-Book Gloria Leifer
2014-10-01 Part of the popular LPN Threads series, Introduction to Maternity ;
Pediatric Nursing provides a solid foundation in obstetrics and pediatric
nursing. An easy-to-follow organization by developmental stages, discussion of
disorders by body system from simple-to-complex and health-to-illness, and a
focus on family health make it a complete guide to caring for maternity and
pediatric patients. Written in a clear, concise style by Gloria Leifer, MA, RN,
this edition reflects the current NCLEX test plan with additional material on
safety, health promotion, nutrition, and related psychosocial care. "...
provides clinical information and insights in a concise, structured and
informative way that encourages critical thinking." Reviewed by Kim Shrieves on
behalf of Nursing Times, April 2015 Concise, yet comprehensive, content is
presented within the scope of practice for the LVN/LPN, but with sufficient
depth to facilitate students in a ladder program allowing them to be successful
with the ADN program requirements for the specialties. Step-by-step procedure
lists throughout the text help you master important maternity and pediatric
nursing processes with Skills Performance Checklists available on the Evolve
website. Nursing Care Plans with Critical Thinking Questions reinforce the
nursing process and strengthen problem-solving skills as applied to maternity
nursing. Logical organization of content from simple-to-complex and health-toillness makes locating and accessing information easy. Key terms with phonetic
pronunciations and text page references help improve terminology and language
skills of English-as-a-Second-Language (ESL) students and students with limited
proficiency in English, before they enter clinical practice. Health Promotion
boxes emphasize the importance of family-centered care, health promotion and
illness prevention, women’s health issues, and growth and development of child
and parent to help you understand and teach wellness and disease prevention to
patients in your care. Nutrition content highlights the importance of proper
nutrition for women before, during, and after pregnancy (for those who are
breastfeeding), as well as critical information about the nutrition needs and
problems of newborns, infants, and children. Nursing Tips throughout provide
pertinent information applicable in the clinical setting that reinforces what
you have just learned while building on previously learned information. NEW!
Unfolding case studies with illustrations follow first-time parents Tess and
Luis throughout the stages of pregnancy and birth of their twins, with a series
of critical thinking questions. NEW! Updated NCLEX exam-style review questions
have been revised to a higher cognitive level to better reflect the NCLEX
examination. NEW! Expanded coverage of bioterrorism and natural disasters
better reflects the evolving role of the nurse in disaster situations. NEW!
Enhanced appendix includes Pediatric Lab Values for quick and easy reference.
Clinical Nursing Skills and Techniques Anne Griffin Perry, RN, EdD, FAAN
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2013-02-14 Known for its clear, comprehensive coverage of over 200 evidencebased skills, Clinical Nursing Skills & Techniques is today's leading nursing
skills reference. It features nearly 1,000 full-color photographs and drawings,
a nursing process framework, step-by-step instructions with rationales, and a
focus on critical thinking and evidence-based practice. This edition includes
new coverage of patient-centered care and safety guidelines, an emphasis on
QSEN core competencies, and links to valuable online resources. Written by the
trusted author team of Anne Griffin Perry and Patricia A. Potter, and now
joined by new author Wendy Ostendorf, this reference helps you perform nursing
skills with confidence. Coverage of QSEN core competencies includes delegation
and collaboration, guidelines for reporting and recording, and pediatric,
geriatric, home care, and teaching considerations. Unique! Using Evidence in
Nursing Practice chapter covers the entire process of conducting research,
including collecting, evaluating, and applying evidence from published
research. Comprehensive coverage includes 212 basic, intermediate, and advanced
nursing skills. Clinical Decision Points within skills address key safety
issues or possible skill modifications for specific patient needs. Icons
indicate video clips related to skills and procedures in the book and related
lessons in Nursing Skills Online. Rationales for each skill step explain why
steps are performed in a specific way, including their clinical significance
and benefit, and incorporate the latest research findings. The five-step
nursing process provides a framework for the description of skills within
overall client care. Unique! Unexpected outcomes and related interventions
alert you to what might go wrong and how to appropriately intervene. Online
checklists and video clips may be downloaded to mobile devices. NEW PatientCentered Care sections address issues unique to people of specific cultural,
ethnic, and demographic backgrounds - a QSEN core competency. NEW Safety
Guidelines sections cover the global recommendations on the safe execution of
skill sets - also a QSEN core competency. UPDATED Adverse Event Reporting (AER)
procedural guideline covers the correct response to Serious Event Reporting
within the healthcare facility. NEW! Safe Transfer to a Wheel Chair procedural
guideline focuses on the safety aspect of this common maneuver. NEW!
Communicating with the Cognitively Impaired Patient skill provides the
understanding and protocol for dealing with patients who are unable to
communicate in a typical manner. NEW! Assessing the Genitalia and Rectum skill
includes complete information and rationales. NEW! Caring for Patients with
Multi-Drug Resistant Organisms (MDRO) and C. difficili skill covers this
growing challenge to patient welfare and to healthcare providers.
Study Guide for Maternal-Child Nursing - E-Book Emily Slone McKinney 2014-03-12
Specially designed to parallel the material in Maternal-Child Nursing, 4th
Edition, this user-friendly study guide provides valuable review of essential
concepts and skills. Hands-on learning exercises and practical activities allow
you to apply your knowledge to real-world scenarios. Learning exercises include
multiple-choice, matching, true/false, and review questions, as well as case
studies, critical thinking activities, clinical learning exercises, and key
concepts. Active learning approach helps you understand complex processes,
improve skills performance, and develop critical-thinking and clinical
decision-making skills. Completely updated content matches the textbook and
provides a comprehensive review of essential maternal-child concepts and
skills.
Canadian Maternity and Pediatric Nursing Jessica Webster 2019-08-14 Canadian
Maternity and Pediatric Nursing prepares your students for safe and effective
maternity and pediatric nursing practice. The content provides the student with
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essential information to care for women and their families, to assist them to
make the right choices safely, intelligently, and with confidence.
Introductory Maternity & Pediatric Nursing Nancy Hatfield 2021-09-08 Prepare
today’s LPN/LVN students for success on the NCLEX-PN® and in clinical practice
with this proven introduction to the essentials of maternity and pediatric
nursing. Designed specifically for the LPN curriculum, Introductory Maternity
and Pediatric Nursing, 5th Edition, focuses on need-to-know coverage of
pregnancy, birth, and pediatrics, combining a clear, straightforward approach
with built-in workbook features that reinforce understanding without the need
for an additional study guide. Accompanied by engaging online resources, this
up-to-date learning package provides the ideal foundation for your students’
success in LPN/LVN practice.
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